
Memo
To:    Alan Graves/Yacht Haven Marina

From: Mike Nugent/Manager of Inspection Services

Date: 3/7/00

Re:  Dredging Operation/Off-shore/100 Kensington St. (012  K018)

Pursuant to the attached memo from Joseph Gray, Director of Planning & Urban Development,
this office hereby lifts the stop work order with regard to the dredging portion of the Marina
Project.
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